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To:  CMA MEMBERS 

No:   BU102 

Title:   Central Systems Rebuild – Cutover and Early Market Close 

Purpose:  For Information 

Expiry date: 4/7/14 

Attachment: n/a 

From:   Gary Craig, CMA 

Date:   27 June 2014

 
Dear CMA Members 
 
This Bulletin is to inform you that the Market will close early on 3 July 2014 at 17:00.  The Central 
Systems will not be available from 17:00, although any Transactions in flight at this time will be 
processed.  The Market will re-open as normal on Friday 4 July at 08:00. Any Transactions submitted 
after 17:00 on 2014-07-03 and prior to 08:00 on 2014-07-04 will not be capable of being processed by 
the CMA and Trading Parties are advised to take due account of this. 
 
This is to facilitate the cutover to the new hardware platform for the CMA Central Systems which is 
currently being rebuilt.  There will be no impact on LVI users and HVI users have already completed a 
robust testing process to ensure minimal impact on their systems and by way of Market Reassurance 
Testing under CSD0001. 
 
If you have any question please get in touch. 
 
Gary 
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